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From: Stephanie Frame <Stephanie.Frame@mfe.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 10:30 AM
To: David Hunt <david@concept.co.nz>
Subject: Fast Track Consenting Approvals Bill - Ministerial Advisory Group Conflicts of Interest
 
Hi David
 
Thanks so much for talking to me earlier about the opportunity for you to join the
Ministerial Advisory Group for the Fast-track Approvals Bill Listed Projects
assessment.
As discussed, should you decide to proceed with the Panel, I would be very
grateful if you could send me a copy of your CV as soon as possible thank you, it
doesn’t need to be super current, but is a requirement for the Appointment and
Honours Committee paper, as is completion of the table below:
 

Possible conflicts of
interest*

For example - shareholdings or other financial interests,
other employment, membership of Boards or other
Advisory Panels, etc.

Proposals for conflict
management

e.g. Declare interests, and avoid making recommendations
on any organisations’ projects in which you hold a financial

9(2)(a)



(if applicable) interest, or where there may be an actual or perceived
conflict of interest for other reasons

 
I do appreciate you taking the time to consider joining the Advisory Group, and I
apologise for the rushed timeframes.
I look forward to hearing back from you when you have had a chance to reflect.
 
Kind Regards
Stephanie
 
Stephanie Frame
Manager|Kaiwhakahaere
Ministerial Inquiry into Land Use, Fast Track Approvals Bill – Listed Projects,
COVID-19 Recovery Fast Track Act
Ministry for the Environment | Manatū Mō Te Taiao
Phone 027 257 3197| stephanie.frame@mfe.govt.nz | mfe.govt.nz
Ministry for the Environment staff work flexibly by default. For me, this means I work either from home
or in the
Wellington Office between 8.30am – 5.30pm
 




